Tuttle, Mike

From: Mike Jensen [Mikej@haies.net]

Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 11:19 AM
To: ‘Matthew Meyer, PE'; Tuttle, Mike

Cc: "Tim Charlwood'; 'Greg Hansen'
Subject: RE: The Sanctuary

Mike,

Here are the written responses you requested.

1. We received sheets with the detention ponds enlarged, but there still appears to be some missing
information. Please refer to the PDF for the specific comments. Added the required notes and changes to

the drawings.

2. See the attached pdfs for additional comments. (Sheet 1 & 2 of the PDF file did not have any redlines?)

1. Road sections not updated. (Revised the Road sections.)

2. Planter depth not defined. (The planter depth is shown in the profile. The planter depth is
determined by the maximum wall height - west wall 12° max. east wall 9 max. The planter box
can vary in height as needed to reduce the overall retaining wall height to be less than the max
specified. The planter box maximum height required to reduce the overall wall height is less than

3 feet tall.)

3. When all items are addressed | will need stamped sheets of the changed pages sheets 2,3,10/10 and 1/1
of the detention basin x-sections. (Final stamped drawings were submitted.)

If you need anything else, please call or email.

Thank You,
Mike Jensen

HANSEN & ASSOCIATES, INC.

Consulting Engineers and Land Sunreyurﬂ
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Neither the footer nor anything else in this e-mail is intended or constitutes an electronic signature and/or legally binding agreement
in the abence of an express statement or Hansen and Associates policy and/or procedure to the contrary. This e-mail and any
attachments hereto are Hansen and Associates property and may contain legally privileged, confidential and/or proprietary
information. The recipient of this e-mail is prohibited from distributing, copying, forwarding or in any way disseminating any
material contained within this e-mail without prior permission from the author. If you receive this e-mail in error, please
immediately notify the author and delete the e-mail. Hansen and Associates disclaims all responsibility and liability for the
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From: Matthew Meyer, PE [mailto:matthewmeyerpe@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 10:34 AM

To: Mike Jensen

Subject: FW: The Sanctuary

From: Tuttle, Mike [mailto:mtuttle@co.weber.ut.us]
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 10:04 AM

To: 'Matthew Meyer, PE'

Subject: RE: The Sanctuary

| did already have those comment. | have since done another review, https://miradi.co.weber.ut.us/reviews/view/1066,
for which | need written responses.

Michael Tuttle, S.E.
Weber County Engineering

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240
Ogden, UT 84401

P: 801.399.8054

F: 801.399.8862

From: Matthew Meyer, PE [mailto:matthewmeyerpe@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 8:31 AM

To: Tuttle, Mike

Subject: The Sanctuary

Mike-
| understand you didn't receive the attached responses. Let me know if you need anything else.

Matthew Meyer, PE

Owner, Provident Energy
801.831.3926
www.provident-energy.com




